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Andrew G. Watters, Esq.
Litigation Attorney

August 17, 2021

Via U.S. Mail

Ms. Mahsa Parviz / 54652-509
MDC Los Angeles
Metropolitan Detention Center
P.O. Box 1500
Los Angeles, CA 90053

	 Re: 	“Hi.”

Dear Mahsa,

	 I was wondering why I stopped hearing from you in early July 
2021, but now I have the answer.  Honestly, I was relieved to not 
hear anything from you for a month due to the erratic nature of 
your communications, but obviously that feeling was short-lived.

	 I have mixed feelings about your recent detention on Federal 
charges, which I happened to notice online in a routine search.

	 On the one hand, I’m glad that someone may put a stop to 
your outrageous behavior for a period of several years.  On the 
other hand, I feel somewhat bad for you given your mental health 
situation.  I simply don’t think you are competent to stand trial 
in a Federal felony case, and I have shared this concern with 
your defense counsel.

	 Feel free to have your attorney reach out in the event 
you think I might have any information that would benefit your 
defense.  Otherwise, I’m not sure there is a need to continue any 
correspondence.

							       Sincerely,

							       Andrew G. Watters, Esq.

118 South Blvd., San Mateo, CA 94402
andrew@andrewwatters.com

+1 (415) 261-8527 


